
Pine Run Church of Christ              “The Point!”  Newsletter          March           2019                                                             pg.  3 
 

 
http://pinerunchurch.org/reading-his-

word.html  . 

   Our focus of this years program is 

how God worked to equip and 

prepare people for the work that God 

had for them to do.  We then look for 

principles that we can use to help 

prepare others for service in the 

kingdom (including ourselves)    

   Our reading in March will be based 

in the Old Testament and will also 

include “mistakes” that were made by 

individuals and we will then focus on 

how we can avoid repeating those 

types of errors.    

   Our sermons (both morning and 

evening) will come from the sections 

that were read the previous week. 

 

 
   We praise God for keeping the 

people of the congregation safe 

through all of the winter storms that 

we have faced.  We give thanks for 

the health and continued sustenance 

of the people as well. 

   We continue to witness God 

opening doors and providing 

resources for ministering to physical 

and spiritual needs. 

    OUR GOD ANSWERS PRAYER!!  

Who do you know we can be praying 

for? 

 
Figure 1"Fulfilled Prophecies in 
Matthew"  

    We are seeing how the opposition 

that Jesus encountered changed His 

approach to teaching.  It did not 

discourage or prevent Him from 

continuing to love these people. 

     Come and learn how this Jesus can 

challenge YOUR perceptions and 

thinking on how we should live!  

 

   

RETURNS MARCH 10th! 
  Daylight Savings time brings back 

more sunlight in the evening, making 

easier for our people to drive to 

evening service and get home before 

dark. 

   Our first week back, will be filled 

with people selecting their favorite 

songs to sing, prayer, communion and 

a second message from the previous 

weeks daily Bible reading.     

 
Figure 2 "Genesis" 

    Weather has hindered our studies 

this year, resulting in our FIRST study 

being held on February 20
th

!  Now is 

the time to join in as we all get 

reacquainted with where we were 

studying!   

    Join us for our study and prayer 

time as we look for God to intervene 

in the lives of those around us! 

     Taking Sunday messages and 

applying them to a teenagers life 

and situation is what this study is 

all about.  For more information—

see Paul! 

 

 

Teen 

Training—

Thursdays  

@ 7 pm 

 
    Helping with office work, assisting 

with cleaning the church are among 

the responsibilities that we focus on.  

It allows teens a chance to “get out of 

the house” and help others! 

 

 

 

 

         Ministerial  Association 
    We are glad to have had 5 churches 

provide volunteers at the last Food 

Distribution.  We now have 8 months 

of hosting the Food Distribution 

spoken for by 5 different churches.  

These distributions are welcomed 

heartily by Clio Common Ground 

(Govt. & civic groups). 

    There is talk of a joint worship 

service on August 4
th

 at the Clio 

Amphitheater.  Keep this endeavor in 

prayer as well. 
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